
  

7th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

On Wednesday 20th November, Year 1 will be visiting the Tower for a building and 
counting workshop.  Pupils will explore using Lego and be asked to construct several small 
models before having the freedom to build their own Lego tower using every day numeracy 
skills   
 

Children will walk to and from the Tower accompanied.  They will be back in time for 
lunch.          
  
 There is a charge for the workshop, we are asking for a donation of £3.00 towards 
the cost of the trip. 
 
 Please could you return the slip and payment to the school by Friday 15th November. 
 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me in school. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Zinna 
Class Teacher 
 

 
I enclose a £3.00 donation for_________________________________ in year 1 to visit the 

Blackpool Tower Lego Building and Counting Workshop on Wednesday 20th November. 

 

____________________Signed. Contact Number ______________________ 

 

           

 


